
 

Transport for NSW  
 
 

To subscribe to the email distribution list for this project, please contact projects@transport.nsw.gov.au Page 1 of 2 

Upcoming weekend work 
Friday 16 February to Monday 19 February 2024 

  
February 2024 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wallumattagal people of the Dharug Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present.  

The Australian and NSW Governments 
are investing in Macquarie Park to 
improve public transport and the road 
network. 

What work are we doing?  

As part of our work to relocate water pipes along 
Waterloo Road, we will connect the final section 
of the water pipe to the Sydney Water network. 
Work will take place between Harvest Street and 
Lane Cove Road, Macquarie Park from 8pm 
Friday 16 February until 5am Monday 19 
February 2024. 

What will this mean for you? 

During the work, a few traffic changes will occur 
including: 

• temporary closure of two eastbound lanes on 
Waterloo Road between Harvest Street and 
Lane Cove Road  

• the Macquarie Park Station, Waterloo Rd, Stand 
F (2113310) bus stop will be temporarily closed. 
Catch the 545, 550 and 611 bus services from 
bus stop Macquarie Park Station, Waterloo Rd, 
Stand E (Stop ID 2113187). Catch the 197-bus 
service from bus stop Lane Cove Rd before 
Talavera Rd Macquarie Park (Stop ID 2113207).  

There may be a pause to the water supply for 
some properties. Sydney Water will notify those 
affected with specific details. 

Managing our impacts 

There will be times when we'll create noise due to 
construction activities, like cutting the road surface 
and digging. But we'll try to keep it down by: 

• turning off vehicles and equipment when not 
needed and using quiet beeping sounds when 
backing up. 

• using radios to talk between workers. 

• employing noise barriers to reduce noise where 
needed. 

We'll have Traffic Controllers and signage to guide 
you through the work areas. 

After the work, we'll fix any areas we've disturbed 
and ensure they're safe to use. Once all the work is 
done, we'll permanently fix up the road.  

Remember to follow speed limits and any directions 
from the Traffic Controllers or signs. Your travel 
might take a bit longer, so thanks for being patient 
while we get this important job done. 

 

• driveway access at 35-41 Waterloo Road. We'll 
let those affected know about the detours and 
changes before we begin. 
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Location of work area  

 

Contact us  

 

24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 956 356 

 

 

MacParkcommunity@quickway.com.au 

 

nswroads.work/macpark 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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